
NOTICE

THE ENTRANCE GATE TO THE FLYING FIELD MUST BE LOCKED WHEN
MEMBERS ARE NOT ON SITE. 

IT MAY BE UNLOCKED IN THE MORNING AND REMAIN OPEN DURING THE DAY
WHEN MEMBERS ARE ON SITE. 

THE LAST MEMBER OFF THE PROPERTY MUST LOCK THE GATE.

In addition a new gate and HOG wire fence has been installed around the runways to prevent 
damage from the HOGS   This gate must be locked when the last pilot leaves, 

 The Gate  Locks are now combination locks,  the code for which will be periodically changed
The Combination is only available  to fully paid up members, If you dont have the combination 
please contact any one of the directors, The combination will be printed on current membership  
cards.

Do not share the combination with NON members.

THIS ACTION IS REQUIRED TO INCREASE THE SECURITY OF THE
TAMPA BAY WATER PUMP STATION AND THE ODESSA WASTE WATER

TREATMENT PLANT AS WELL AS THE FLYING CLUB PROPERTY.


